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09 May 2023
43rd Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of the Liechtenstein
						
President,
Armenia welcomes the distinguish delegation of Liechtenstein and thanks for the presentation of its 4th national report. 
Armenia commends Liechtenstein’s commitment to upholding human rights, and we note with appreciation the progress made since the last review, including establishment of the National Human Rights Institution, the adoption of the Law on Data Protection, and the ratification of the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities. In this respect we encourage Liechtenstein to continue its valuable efforts towards achieving even greater record in the implementation of its international human rights obligations.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In the spirit of constructive engagement Armenia would like to recommend:
· To take further steps to increase the participation of women in politics, 
· To improve the treatment of asylum seekers and refugees by ensuring that their rights to access basic services and legal assistance are fully respected.
Armenia wishes Liechtenstein a successful UPR. 

Thank you.
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